
Lakeville Open Space Committee                      September 8, 2011                7:30 p.m. 

 

Members present:  Brian Reynolds, Joan Morton, Linda Grubb, Mike Schroeder, Don Foster 

Members absent: Dan Hopkins, Mike Renzi 

 

No minutes available for August  as lost by clerk, Mike S. Joan has good notes which will be used for 
minutes. 

Don’s memo to Board of Selectmen concerning the last Open Space survey was read and discussed.  
(Copy for Town Clerk is attached. Don will need to email version to Mike to send to Tracie.) 

Linda reported that the plan is ready to be released. We will send it in black and white (except for maps) 
to save money. Mike S. will write a draft letter to explain this cost saving action and inform State that 
approval letters from Town boards and regional planning agency are to come later. Don moved that we 
send the draft to the State as proposed; Brian seconded. Vote was unanimous. 

Linda reported that Mike Renzi has been working with the Planning Board to revise night-sky protection 
by-law. 

Bottle Bill is to be on the Board of Selectmen’s agenda Monday night. Importance of their support was 
discussed. 

Joan moved to adjourn at 8:15. Brian seconded. Meeting adjourned. 

 


